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HOMEWORK 
Please make sure 

homework is 

returned  

on-time  

usually Tuesday 

 so it can be 

checked and 

ready for next 

week 

Thank You! 

EASTER Holiday 

Club 
Rossendale Leisure Trust will 

be running a holiday club 

during the first week of the 

Easter Holidays 9th- 12th April 

(4 days).  

Easter Club forms will be sent 

out after Half Term. 

 

Our PSHE Survey is going out today so please spend a few minutes on it so we can get your views and make 

sure our curriculum is right for our children.  Don’t forget we return on Tuesday 25th February – Mr Crabtree  

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR  Lilly-Mae Whitworth 
Y1  Evie-Lys Bricknell 
Y2  Alice Sullivan 
Y3  Jacob Reynolds 
Y4  Nieve Bonner 
Y5 Isobel Parker 
Y6  Missy-Mae Doidge 
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WINTER WARMTH

 
Please make sure children 
are dressed appropriately 
for Whitworth weather! 

 

 

 

 
Guitar Stars!                                                  

It was a great performance by our guitar group last 

week as they played before judges at the Rochdale 

 
Music Festival.  They were given a ‘Highly Commended’ 

score and the judges loved the performance saying 

they ‘captivated the audience’. 

 Well done to the whole group – a great team effort! 
 

 

World Book Day PTFA Disco 
Thursday 5th March 2020 

The PTFA have organised another special World Book Day this 

year with a book-related dress-up day, a special school dinner 

and a PTFA Disco after school until 5pm. 
Tickets for the disco will be available after half-term. 

 
 

NEW PSHE CURRICULUM SURVEY 
On Monday we sent out an information leaflet about the new Personal, Social 
and Health Education (PSHE) Framework which becomes statutory for schools 

in September.  We are running a survey on this to find out which areas you 
have concerns about so we can look at how we can deliver them appropriately. 

PSHE looks at all sorts of areas and is very important for children’s social and 
emotional development and prepares them for the wider world. 

 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Please can you make 

sure you pay on-time for 

Breakfast Club as we 

need to buy the food for 

breakfasts! 

 

    We return on : 

BREAKFAST 

CLUB 

CHARGES 

£2.50 from 

7:30am  

£2 from 8am 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to our 

Year 6 pupils who 

got the best 

attendance last 

week with 

98.8%  
Great Job! 
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